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MARCH 2025 NEWSLETTER  

 
For the 2025 Season, our twenty fourth year, we have 126 teams (630 birds). We wish to thank Brian 
Bacon and David Brokensha for their assistance with the vaccination of the birds. The birds are well into 
the moult. They are mobbing up and their work will improve over the next few weeks as the weather 
begins to cool down. There has hardly been a day under thirty degrees in the last month. We hope to be 
ready to toss at the start of May with the ETS rings to be fitted around the middle of May. Members will 
then be able to follow the results of the remaining tosses. 
 
Members in 2025 will be competing for a total prize pool of $120,000 ($24,000 per race). 
The prizes are as follows: 
 
1st $10000  

2nd $3000  

3rd $1800  

4th $1100  

5th $800 

6th $700 

7th $600 

8th $500 

9th – 10th $450 

11th – 12th $350 

13th – 15th $300 

16th- 30th $200  

The Aggregate Points and Bird of the Year winners will receive a trophy plus a cash prize of $500.00 and 
$200.00, respectively. The five winners will also receive a trophy. The first three birds in each race will 
receive a certificate. 

 



Our races this year are: 
 
7th June  Carrieton (Approx 250 klms) 
5th July   Hawker (Approx 309 klms) 
26th July  Lyndhurst (Approx 487 klms) 
23rd August  Marree (Approx 560 klms) 
20th September Coober Pedy (Approx 727 klms) 
  
The next newsletter will be in May. 
 
APC Committee 
Brian, Penny and Rolf 
 


